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Chuck McCormick <crmrse69@me.com>
Tuesday, January 19, 2010 1 : 10 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
"Regulation of Retail Forex"

To Whom It May Concern,

Please leave the max leverage where it stands

There is no reason to change this requirement, there has already be enough changes to the rules governing the Forex Market.
If you change this requirement it will be hard for the American people whom are using this market for alternative income to
make money in the current state of this economy.

Thank you for listening to my comments

Chuck McCormick
crmrse69@me.com

Sincerely,

Charles McCormick
COO/VP
RSE Incorporated
51529 Birch Street
New Baltimore, MI 48047
586-725-0192


